
 

15 Years of Stories for Grownups Anniversary Celebration  
 
Back for a COMMAND PERFORMANCE.  With 50% new and 50% Signature 
Stories.   THE BEST OF HIS BEST.  ONE NIGHT 
ONLY.  APRIL 13TH 7 P.M. 
 
It’s hard to believe, but Dr. Sidney B. Simon, the 
Island’s famous Story Teller, did his first “Friday 
Stories for Grownups” at the Sanibel-Captiva Library 
back in 2002.  It quickly found an audience and down 
through the years there were close to Standing Room 
Audiences many Fridays.   
 
Now, on Thursday APRIL 13TH at 7 p.m.. friends of  
Friday Stories for Grownups will hold a SECOND  
15th Anniversary Evening where Dr. Simon will tell 
highlight stories from that first year,  2002, and right 
up through 2017.  One of the highlights of the series is 
that these are “No Charge” events.  The Library fully 
supports story telling.   Simon wanted an evening event for all those people who 
were not always available for afternoon events.  
 
Story Telling came easy to this veteran Teacher with 40 years of using stories in his 
classes.  He was nominated as Teacher of the Year at the University of 
Massachusetts where he spent the last 25 years of his  career.   
 
Simon became internationally know for his work in Values Clarification and earned 
a place on The Oprah Show and he and his son, John, appeared on the Phil Donahue 
Show.  He was a keynote speaker at the Betty Ford Center in California and 
traveled all over the U.S., Canada  and 7 countries in Europe delivering workshops.  
His book VALUES CLARIFICATION,   a Handbook of Practical Strategies for 
Teachers and Students,” was widely popular.  There were 600,000 copies in print. 
 
So, Mark your calendar, for 7 p.m.  APRIL 13TH  and come early to the Sanibel 
Library.  IT WAS A SELL OUT CROWD  LAST TIME, AND PEOPLE 
WERE TURNED AWAY.  THE ROOM WAS  FULL.  We expect a crowd of 
former fans and friends of FIRST FRIDAY STORIES FOR GROWNUPS featuring 
Dr. Sidney B. Simon.  WE WILL WELCOME YOU.   For further information  call 
the Library at 472-2483. 
 
 
  TWO WARM  RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 
Just a note to say thank you for a truly wonderful and inspiring evening! 
You are a work of art - the consummate teacher. 
Thank you for sharing your amazing life and wonderful lessons. 
 
Alice M 

 
I ABSOLUTELY loved your candor and wonderful stories.  I left feeling light and enlightened 
 
Natascha  
 
 

      THIS IS A NO CHARGE EVENT – COME 
 



 THURSDAY NIGHT APRIL 13TH 7 P.M.  Come Early!!! 


